
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 7:52 AM 
To: Secretary@saskatoonpolicecommission.com 
Subject: Community Safety 

Good morning, I am responding to the invitation to our Community Association to attend the 
upcoming meeting with the Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners on August 22nd. I would like 
to attend and present at this meeting concerning community safety on behalf of our Community. 

Thank you, 
Barb Biddle, President of Montgomery Place Community Association 




